The Veterinary Medical Center of Long Island helps place and care for
hundreds of injured and homeless animals each year.

We are proud to announce, that our Ophthalmology Assistant, Ms. Donna
Maiorano, took part in her sons efforts to help raise funds for an amazing
cause. Mr. Giovanni Maiorano and his entire Northside Horizon Class
collected $208 dollars from the development and sale of a variety of
informational brochures. These pamphlets produces by his Northside
Horizon Class, covered a wide range of topics from animal husbandry, to
national historic events. Mrs. Shapiro and her Northside Horizon Class,
donated the proceeds to help fund the many necessary surgeries
performed to help care for and place hundreds of homeless animals in
need.

We would like to personally thank Mr. Giovanni Maiorano, his teacher Mrs.
Shapiro and the entire Northside Horizon Class, for their generous donation
and tireless efforts to aid our plight.

Sincerely,
Gregory S. Carastro, LVT

Hospital Administrator & Director of Human Resources
Veterinary Medical Center of Long Island



